
 
 

 
                   

 

House of Commons 
 

House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA       020 7219 3000 

  24 October 2024 

 

Dear Chancellor  

The current scheme to waive VAT on repairs to listed places of worship is currently 

due to end in March next year. 

The Listed Places of Worship (LPW) Grant Scheme is a vital measure which has 

enabled thousands of churches and other places of worship to be preserved for future 

generations. 

We hope that you will provide certainty for all those voluntary groups trying to 

preserve some of our most beautiful heritage and extend this scheme for a multi-year 

period. 

  

Yours, 

Neil O’Brien 

Victoria Atkins 

Gareth Bacon 

Harriet Baldwin 

Sarah Bool 

Alex Burghart 

James Cartlidge 

Sir Geoffrey Clifton-

Brown 

Mims Davis 

Sir Ashley Fox 

Louie French 

Rebecca Harris 

Richard Holden 

Caroline Johnson 

Danny Kruger 

Katy Lam 

Sir Julian Lewis 

Jerome Mayhew 

Dame Esther McVey 

Andrew Mitchell 

Wendy Morton 

Rebecca Paul 

Shivani Raja 

Jack Rankin 

Andrew Rosindell 

Neil Shastri-Hurst 

Greg Smith 

Rebecca Smith 

Dr Ben Spencer 

Blake Stephenson 

Sir Desmond Swayne 

Bradley Thomas 

Nick Timothy 

Sir John Whittingdale 

James Wild 


